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The Brooklyn Board of Education held a budget workshop on February 21, 2018 at the Brooklyn 

Schools Central Office Conference Room.  In attendance were:  Aimee Genna, Chair, Joan 

Trivella, Vice Chair, Mae Lyons, Kelly Codding, Nate Richards and Keith Atchinson. 

 

Also in attendance were:  Patricia L. Buell, Superintendent, Rick Ives, First Selectman, Kathy 

Erickson, Town Finance Director. 

 

1.  Meeting was called to order by Aimee Genna 17:32 pm 

 

2.  Superintendent Buell reviewed the BOE Proposed Estimate of Expenditures by object 

and location.  The Superintendent’s proposed budget is a 4.04% increase over the 2017-

2018 budget.   

 

3. The Board discussed the budget and asked Superintendent Buell to explore a few 

additional items which will be shared at the next budget workshop on February 28, 2018. 

 

4. Budget documents will be posted to the Brooklyn School’s website with questions and 

answers.  Anyone wishing to ask questions about the budget is encouraged to attend 

future budget workshops or email budgetquestions@brooklynschools.org 

 

5. Motion to adjourn at 18:24 pm Trivella/Lyons 


